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Final Announcement - BGNDRF 1st Annual WIN Workshop 
 
This is the final announcement for anyone who may want to participate in the 1st Annual WIN 
Workshop at BGNDRF. Thanks to those who have already responded.  WIN is an acronym for 
Water treatment Innovations and Networking. The goal of the workshop is to allow clients of 
BGNDRF the opportunity to share their work with a broader audience in a rich environment for 
networking with potential customers, investors, partners and other interested parties.  Participants 
will have the opportunity to get a first-hand look at BGNDRF and what we have to offer for 
technology development, validation testing, demonstration testing etc. 
 
The event is a one-day event on Wednesday, September 19, 2018 at BGNDRF, 500 LaVelle 
Road, Alamogordo, NM.  It will start at 8:15 am and end at 5:30 pm with lunch provided by the 
newly-formed New Mexico Desalination Association.  A half hour will be set aside for three-minute 
pitches from the audience.  A social hour and dinner will be held at 6:30 pm at a local restaurant 
the evening following the event.  Tours of the facility will be held from 4:00 – 6:00 pm on the day 
preceding the event and from 8:00 – 10:00 am on the day following the event. 
 
Information concerning the workshop and the final agenda of speakers and topics can be obtained 
at: https://www.usbr.gov/research/bgndrf/win.html 
 
Attendees and presenters are invited to bring handouts for the Literature Hall which will be in the 
BGNDRF conference room. 
 
Attendees will need to RSVP.  Please go to Eventbrite.com and search on “BGNDRF WIN”.  Click 
on the link and obtain your free ticket(s).  Seating is limited and will be available to ticket holders 
on a first come first serve basis.   
 
Local hotels are filling up, and I would encourage everyone to book a room as soon as possible. 
Unfortunately, we were not able to get blocks of rooms reserved for the event.   
 
We look forward to seeing you in September! 

 

Brackish Groundwater National Desalination 
Research Facility (BGNDRF) Newsletter 

From the Manager: We are pleased to present another issue of our periodic newsletter.  It 
is designed to be a brief, information-filled page that will be of interest to our customers and 
friends.  Feedback is welcome.  Please contact me at (575) 443-6553 or email me at: 
rshaw@usbr.gov.                                                                  Randy Shaw, PE 


